
The Royal Hong Kong Police Association
Dear Member

AUTUMN CHINESE LUNCH IN MANCHESTER

This Autumn we are having a Chinese Lunch in Manchester.  It will be held on Saturday 20 October 
2018 at the Yang Sing Restaurant, Canton House, 34 Princess Street, Manchester M1 4JY at 1230.
Please see the notes overleaf. 

The price per head is £30 for a traditional Chinese meal and two bottles of wine per table.  Costs of 
drinks ordered from the restaurant's cash bar are the responsibility of individual members.  Members 
can invite guests.

If you wish to attend this function please complete the tear-off portion  below and return it to me to 
arrive no later than 26 September 2018.  Applicants will received tickets bearing their name and 
those of their guests.  Please show these on arrival and then use them to reserve places at the 
tables.    

Barry W Jones
Hon Secretary
September 2018

To:  B W Jones Esq
       39 Farriers Way
       Winsford
       Cheshire
       CW7 2TS

Please reserve.............place(s) for me at the Autumn Chinese Lunch on Saturday 20 October 2018.

The names of the people attending are as follows -
Please give Christian and Surnames in BLOCK CAPITALS please:-

.............................................................................................................

.............................................................................................................

I enclose my cheque for £.....................(£30.00 per head)

Signed...........................................................Date....................................

Address...................................................................................................

........................................Telephone No or Email Address...............................

CROSSED CHEQUES SHOULD BE MADE PAYABLE TO
"THE ROYAL HONG KONG POLICE ASSOCIATION"



Notes

This is the first time in many a year since we have arranged a Chinese lunch outside of 
London.  It is hoped that it will be well attended and be the first step in trying break the
London-centric venues for our lunches.  The Yang Sing Restaurant is within walking 
distance of Manchester Piccadilly Railway Station taking about 10 minutes.  There are 
always plenty of taxis at the station for those who prefer to save their strength for the 
food and drink at the restaurant.  The restaurant is used by the Chinese Consulate in 
Manchester to host their various dinners/receptions.  The room we have for the lunch 
seats 80 and has its own bar.  It serves a very good draught lager called Sun Lik which 
costs £4.50 a pint.  It is brewed in China and is not unlike San Mig.
A different system applies in that the restaurant requires numbers on those attending 
well in advance of the event, hence the return date of 26 September 2018.  As I shall be 
going on holiday on 11 September and won't be back until this date, tickets for the event
will not be sent out until after the 26th.
Your Committee hopes that you will make a special effort to attend this lunch.  
Manchester is after all only 2 hours 5 minutes from London Euston by Virgin West Coast 
Trains.

(i) If you invite guests, you must arrive early so you can reserve sufficient 
places for your group on the table of your choice.  I shall be too busy to 
have to act as an usher or minder for your guests;

(ii) If you are using the lunch to celebrate a reunion or similar event and 
require a whole table for your party let me know in advance.  I will then 
reserve a table for you;


